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Calendar

-12/1 Mayor Holland's Holiday Tree Lighting @ 

 City Hall, 4:30PM 

-12/13 Park Board Monthly Meeting @ Famous 

Dave's 6PM 

-12/16 Winter Wonderland @ Eisenhower, 3-5PM 

-12/25 Office closed to observe the holiday 

-12/29 Youth Basketball Registration Deadline 

-1/1 New Year's Day  

As 2017 comes to an end we reflect on what a 

great year it's been in Parks and Recreation.  

Some successes we've had include working with 

the SOAR initiative to improve our mowing 

schedule to allow our parks to be groomed on a 

more regular basis as well as the completion of 

the Parks and Recreation Master Plan.  We look 

forward to a successful 2018 with our community 

and wish everyone a fun and safe holiday season!

2018 Youth Basketball
Registration starts November 6th 

Individual fee $15.00 and Team fee $150.00 

Deadline is December 29th 

Argentine CC: 4th/5th and 6th 

Armourdale CC: K/1st and 2nd/3rd on Saturdays 

Eisenhower CC: K/1st , 2nd/3rd, and 4th/5th 

Saturdays 

Beatrice Lee CC:  

4th/5th and 6th on Tuesdays & Thursdays

Bethany CC will be hosting the Junior NBA league: 

2nd/3rd, 4th/5th, and 6th 

Wednesdays, Friday, & Saturdays  



In Review
A total of 48 vendors participates in our annual 

Holiday Craft Show on November 18 at Eisenhower 

Community Center.  Handmade goods such as 

greeting cards, scarves, gloves, towels, jewelry, bow 

ties, wood signs, and more were on display for 

purchase.  Tasty baked goods including cakes, pies, 

salsas and jams were also available.  

Looking Ahead

What's Happening?

In leiu of a "toy drive" parks and recreation is hosting 

a "board game drive" for our annual Winter 

Wonderland community event.  The donations will be 

wrapped and handed out to the children who visit 

Santa.  Our goal is to receive 200 donated board 

games.  Call 913-573-8354 to find out more 

information on how to get involved!

Winter Wonderland  

Holiday Board Game Drive

Eisenhower Holiday Craft Show

Snowball Shootout
Winter break can be long, sign your team/child up for 

our "Snowball Shootout" 3 on 3 tournament!  Details 

below, or call 913-537-8330 for more information! 

2018 Shelter Reservations
Shelter reservations for the 2018 season will begin 

promptly at 8AM on the morning of January 2nd, 2018, 

at the Fleet Maintenance Center, all fees have 

remained the same as the 2017 season.  

Join us at Eisenhower Community Center for Winter 

Wonderland, Santa will be there!  Date of the event 

is Saturday, December 16th from 3-5PM.  There will 

be games, presents, and fun for the kids.   

Looking Ahead


